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13 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may well be aware, our Year 11 and Year 13 students have had to complete a series of mock 
examinations this year in case the school is, once again, asked to produce teacher assessed grades. 
Unfortunately, this has meant that we have had to rearrange some of the planned dates for publishing 
assessment data in order to prioritise those year groups taking exams this year earlier in the term. 

I am therefore writing to you to let you know that tracking reports for Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will be available  
in the week commencing 18 July 2022, along with full written reports for Year 12 students.  

These end of year reports will give you information as to how well your child has achieved this year. 

If you have any queries regarding this, please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr G Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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